
NOTICE TO THE BAR 

CHANGES TO SYSTEM REQUIREMENTS FOR 

ELECTRONIC FILING THROUGH JEFIS IN 

FORECLOSURE AND SPECIAL CIVIL PART MATTERS 

The New Jersey Judiciary's Electronic Filing and Imaging System (JEFIS) allows 

registered attorneys to transmit documents electronically to the Judiciary. To safeguard 

the integrity of that transmission process, the Judiciary periodically enhances its JEFIS-

related information security measures. This notice is to advise that, in order to support 

the enhanced security measures, the system requirements for any computer used for 

JEFIS electronic filing will change effective October 5, 2015. 

As of that date, an attorney seeking to file .documents electronically through 

JEFIS must use a computer that meets the following set of minimum system platform 

requirements: 

1. Windows Vista or Higher (Preferably Windows 7), and 

2 .. NET Framework 4.5.2 

Computers that operate on a lesser platform after that date will not be able to launch the 

JEFIS application and thus will not be able to electronically file through JEFIS. 

Questions regarding this notice and the minimum system platform requirements 

may be directed to Michelle M. Smith, Clerk of the Superior Court, by phone at (609) 

421-6100 or by e-mail at michelle.smith@judiciarv.state.nj.us. 

Dated: September 3, 2015 


